
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the March 2, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab & Sheree Victoria & Bernice 
Brown 
Guest: Trustee Karen Special 
 
The minutes of the February 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Ruth Schwab to accept the minutes 
as presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul:  no report due to the absence of Mike Vallone. 
 
American Legion:  no report  due to  the absence of Mike Vallone 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood.  The relay kickoff was held at the Great 
Escape on February 27th at 6:30. There were 50 people in attendance, the food 
was very good. The survivor dinner will be held on the night of the relay. The next 
meeting will be held on March 27th.  
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian – There have been some deaths 
recently.  They will be starting floor wellness checks on the residents. There will 
be one resident as the designated floor person.  
 
Ruth Schwab reminded everyone about the blood drive being moved to the police 
station.  She has had people asking about the Neighborhood Watch Program. 
 
Lisa informed every one of the Senior Resource Fair being held at North park on 
March 30th at 10:30am. There will be a speaker on the pros and cons of a reverse 
mortgage and fraud. Senior can drop off their old medication also.  She updated 
us about the 125th Anniversary of Franklin Park. There will be  a tent on Thursday 
June 8th at Franklin Park Fest with memorabilia of the history of the town.  There 
will an event with the opening of the time capsule also a community picnic, The 
dates for these have not been decided.  The blood drive is on March 10th from 
3pm. until 7:30pm. 
 
Karen Special attended the meeting and was interested in what the function of 
the Senior Commission is. She also spoke about the senior lunches at North Park 
during the week and how it is a good time for seniors to socialize. There will be a 
St. Patrick’s Day luncheon on March 17th at North Park. 
 
 



The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


